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My grandparents purchased our farm in 1950 which has a creek running through it. 

Our farm business was founded in 1940. We have grown decorative cut foliage which 

is grown along the creek banks and includes our irrigation reservoirs. We also have 

stream water rights. If this law 

passes it would adversely affect access to irrigation our plants that we need to 

access to harvest. Because we grow our own plants along the creek, reservoir, and 

ponds these water temperatures remain cool from the natural shade from my plants. 

We've been ideal stewards of the land along the creek bank by growing along the 

creeks which restricts any ambulatory boundaries.   
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